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Governor Evers Signs Legislature’s Budget 
 

Madison, WI – Today, Governor Tony Evers signed the 2021-23 budget into law. After the 

signing, Representative Rachael Cabral-Guevara (R-Fox Crossing) released the following 

statement: 

“I was pleased to hear the governor took the right action and signed the first bi-partisan budget in 

over a decade. The governor proposed a budget which drastically increased government 

spending and raised taxes by over $1 billion. The legislature presented the governor with a 

reasonable, responsible budget which invests in Wisconsin’s priorities while cutting taxes.” 

“However, I was disappointed the governor vetoed $50 million worth of transportation funding 

for our roads, over half a billion dollars meant for our budget stabilization fund, and intends to 

veto the elimination of the personal property tax. After hearing from hundreds of folks from our 

area talk about how these investments and policy changes could help them, it was truly difficult 

to see those gutted.” 

“At the end of the day, I was proud to have voted for this budget which invests in essential 

priorities from healthcare, to K-12 education and transportation. The governor made the right 

choice by signing it in to law.” 

### 

 

The 55th Assembly District covers parts of Winnebago and Outagamie Counties, including the 

towns of Clayton, Greenville, Neenah, and Grand Chute, the village of Fox Crossing, and the 

cities of Neenah and Appleton. 

 


